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Sekisuke Nakanishi 
Director-General, MCA 

 
 

Inquiry No. 249 
Re: Revision of the Japan Standard Occupational Classification 

 
The opinion of the Council on the captioned matter is hereby requested. 
 

Reason: 
 

The existing Japan Standard Occupational Classification should be revised to bring it in 
line with changes in occupational structure accompanying socio-economic changes since 
the partial revision in June 1986. 
 
 
 


